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Minutes of 
Policing and Community Safety Partnership Meeting 

Policing Committee 
 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 
Tuesday 30 January 2024 

Council Chambers, Guildhall 
 

  

Present: Ciara Bond (PCSP Admin), Cllr John Boyle, Mrs Mary Casey, Cllr Sandra Duffy 
(Chair), Cllr Fergal Leonard, Cllr Emma McGinley, Vanessa Russell (PCSP Manager), 
Mrs Jeanette Warke, and Ms Linda Watson.  

PSNI: Supt William Calderwood, Chief Supt Gillian Kearney, Insp Michael Gahan, 
Chief Inspector Yvonne McManus, Insp Cathal Pearce, and Constable Gemma Stone.  

 Apologies 
 
Cllr Christopher Jackson, Ald Keith Kerrigan, Miss Una McCartney, and Cllr Antaine O 
Fearghail. 

 Welcome and Introduction 
 
Due to not having a quorum the Chairperson made the decision to cancel the meeting.  
She said that there may have been some confusion as PCSP recently moved from 
hybrid meetings to face-to-face meetings.   
 
The PCSP Manager informed members that a meeting, to discuss the PCSP Action 
Plan, was arranged for 06/02/2024 at 12 noon and it was hoped that the Presentation 
of Police Performance and the Local Policing Plan could be discussed at that meeting 
also. 
 
The Chairperson thanked all those that attended the meeting and looked forward to 
seeing members next week. 
 

 Presentation of Police Performance 01/04/23-31/12/23 & Local Policing Plan 
2024/25 

Acting Chief Supt Kearney informed members that unfortunately she could not attend 
next week although other members of her team would be in attendance.  She stated 
that the Policing Plan needed developed by the end of March therefore PSNI relied 
heavily on feedback.  She requested reviews from members as soon as possible. 

 Date of Next Meeting 

PCSP Meetings - Tuesday 6 February 2024 & 27 February 2024, Council 
Chambers, Guildhall. 

 
 
 


